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I am disconcerted about this board. Where does their limit of authority begin and 

end? Could they mandate caregivers not to cook, clean, or do domestic labor for 

clients?  Many caregivers, particularly immigrant and refugee employees across the 

state, are threatening to quit if their data( pay stubs) is given to an unelected board. 

They wonder why any Democrats would support their data being shared when 

everyone is up in arms about Doge getting data. It also must be clear that there will 

be no unfunded mandates, including the administrative cost of complying with the 

board and associated costs. Those administrative costs will be an enormous burden 

on small businesses.  

Sarah Ray 


